
You are invited… 
The Fort Calhoun early childhood program would like to invite you and your child to 
attend our Little Pioneers Playgroup.  
When: November 18, 2022 

Time: 
9:00a.m.-10:00a.m. 

OR 
10:15a.m.-11:15a.m. 
(First to turn in form will be able to choose their times. We will try to keep both 
sections even.  We will email to confirm your time.) 

Where: Fort Calhoun Elementary School (Preschool Room) 

Who: 
Your child (who is or will be three or four years old by July 31, 2023 and in 
the Fort Calhoun school district) and an adult.  If a parent is not available, 
we welcome a grandparent or other important adult.  If you know children 
who are eligible to attend, please share this information. We ask only 

 one adult attends with your child. 

Why: Your child is just beginning his/her social undertakings and will soon be old 
enough to attend preschool.  If you would like him or her to have a little 
practice being around same age peers, this is your opportunity.  This will 
allow your child to explore the classroom and be around peers for a 
short amount of time.  The children will sing songs, read a book, explore 
their environment, and do a craft. 

*Attending Little Pioneers Playgroup does not automatically enroll your child in 
the preschool program for the 2023-2024 school year. * 

Registration for a playgroup time can be found on the school website 
(www.fortcalhounschools.org) under the School tab, then Early Childhood Education 
and then you can select Early Childhood Forms.  

If you have questions, please contact Deanna Royuk (402-468-5714).  We hope to see 
you in November! 

Deanna Royuk & Jessica Fleischman 
Preschool Teachers 


